Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com>
Sent: August 28, 2020 3:13 PM
To: Mackenzie Moreau; Joel Yelle; Krystal Manitius; Darlene Day; Ed Farragher; Wayne

Klinowski; Kay Corbier; Frank Cormier; Amanda Willett; Amber Derby; Julia Fineczko;
Patrick Grist; Paul Beauvais; p.beaumatch@gmail.com

Cc: Terri Gray; Janice Dewland; Wendy Shaw
Subject: CLOC Board COVID-19 Report and Testing Tracking
Attachments: Copy of Covid presumptive or positive tracking August 28 2020  .xIsx; covid board

reports August 28 2020.pdf

Board members.

Attached is today's CLOC COVID-19 Board Report and testing tracking document (changes identified in
yellow highlight).

It is good news that there has been no need for additional COVID tests (with or without symptoms) in the past 3
weeks, and any pending tests have negative results.

Best regards and good weekend,

JC Legault
Janice Dewland



